
MEMO  From Mr David Carter   

To:  Licensing 

Our ref  21/001823/LITEN 

Your ref  

cc   

Date  4th October 2021 

 

Location First Floor, 40 High Street, Brentwood, Essex 

Details Please describe the nature of the premises: 
Licenced bar and restaurant 
Please describe the nature of the event: 
Christmas Eve event 
Licensable Activities 
Please state the licensable activities that you intend to carry on at the 
premises fo:r 
The sale by retail of alcohol, The provision of regulated entertainment, 
The provision of late night 
refreshment 
Are you giving a late temporary event notice?: No 
Please state the dates on which you intend to use these premises for 
licensable activities. 
The maximum period for using premises for licensable activities under 
the authority of a 
temporary event notice is 96 hours (four days). 
25/12/2021 
Please state the times during the event period that you propose to carry 
on licensable 
activities (please give times in 24 hour clock). 
from 00:01 until 03:00hrs for licensable activities on the above date. 
Close of premises by 
03:30hrs. 
The premises licence holder agrees to comply with the conditions of the 
premises licence for the 
duration of the TEN - save for condition 8 Annex 3 regarding admittance 
after midnight. The 
premises licence holder agrees to volunteer the replacement condition 
that there is no admission to 
the premises after 01:30hrs for the duration of the temporary event. 
Please state the maximum number of people at any one time that you 
intend to allow to be 
present at the premises during the times when you intend to carry on 
licensable activities, 
including any staff, organisers or performers. 
499 

 
I wish to object on behalf of the Environmental Health Pollution Team to this application with 
regard to the licensing objective of prevention of public nuisance.   



This TEN application seeks to amend the condition on last entry time and also proposes an 
extension of the opening hours until 3.30am on Christmas Day morning, with an extension of 
licensable activities beyond the currently licensed times, which have already resulted in 
complaints from residents in the area and would be likely to cause additional disturbance.  
 
In addition, the noise management policy required by the review hearing on 28th June 2021 
has not yet been provided and we are not aware of any noise dampening measures that 
have been implemented, which was also a requirement of the review hearing decision. 
 
  
 

Mr David Carter 
Environmental Health Manager 
 
 


